
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Kane County Recreation and Transportation Special Service 
District will hold a public hearing to adopt the fiscal year 2023 budget. The meeting will be 
held on Tuesday, December 20, 2022, at 9:00 AM. Located in the Kane County Commission 
Chambers, 76 North Main, Kanab, UT.  

 
 
This meeting is available via conference call at 435-676-9000, participant code 168030#.  
 
For questions pertaining to this meeting contact Clayton Cutler, at 435-644-4366 or 
ccutler@kane.utah.gov. 

 
 
Dated November 30, 2022  

 
 
____________________________________________ 
Clayton Cutler, Public Lands Coordinator 
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